
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

(B6326 GREAT NORTH ROAD AND STAPLE LANE, BALDERTON AND 

MIDDLEBECK WAY, NEWARK)  

(PROPOSED 40 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2025 (3395) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services.  

In order to fulfil a S278 agreement and due to the new road layout on B6326 Great North Road 

and Staple Lane, Balderton and Middlebeck Way, Newark, a new 40mph Speed Limit has 

been introduced. This is shown on the attached drawing (Drawing Number H/JLB/4844/01).  

 


